Restoration Campground at Atan, Nigeria

L

The Saints in Lagos Nigeria have labored long to produce the compound at Atan which they are dedicating
for the purpose of a Restoration Campground complete with sleeping rooms, office, restrooms and an
assembly hall. They have struggled for four years to get the facility to this point (shown below). Now they
desperately need the help of ALL the saints to get over the threshold of putting on the decking which will
serve as the ceiling for the first floor, and the floor for the second story. They will also complete the
restrooms so this facility can be used. It will become the place for retreats, camps, large assemblies, and
also serve as the local branch at Atan. It will require approximately $20,000 to complete the decking and
restrooms, and $54,000 to complete the whole project. Lots of small donations can reach this goal.

Donations can be made to the CRE with the memo “Nigeria Camp”, or to ARM with the same notation.
Send to one of the addresses below:

Conference of Restoration Elders
1551 N. Courtney Rd.
Independence Mo. 64050

Shaun Turner (ARM treasurer)
3519 S. Crysler Ave.
Independence, Mo. 64055

Or
Donate online by going to eldersconference.org, scroll all the way down and click on the blue bar “Donate
Online”, enter an amount, click on the box to pay the transaction fee, click on “select a purpose”, and scroll

down to “ARM restricted contributions”, in the box labeled “Note” put “Nigeria Camp”

Sincerely, Elder Bill Barrett
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